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SUBJECT: THE GREAT CALIFORNIA SHAKEOUT EARTHQUAKE DRILLS 
 

 

 

During the month of October, many Californians will participate in Drop, Cover and 
Hold earthquake drills. It is important for community care providers to be prepared in 
the event of an earthquake. The Community Care Licensing Division encourages care 
providers to participate in the drills at 10:19 a.m. on October 19th. 

For information on how to plan your disaster drills and tips on what to do in the event 
of an earthquake in your area, please view the resources available online at the Great 
Shake Out website. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Alison Newkirk, Manager, Advocacy and 
Technical Support Program at (916) 654-1541. 

 

Provider Information Notice (PIN) Summary 
 
PIN 17-10-CCLD provides information on the Great California ShakeOut Earthquake 
Drills happening on October 19, 2017. 
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